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Parenting and Health Awareness
Session Six



Fathers and Sons Project

“Rap Session” Discussion

We want to know about your experience in the program.  We feel it is important for everyone to be able to share their thoughts, feelings, opinions, and suggestions with us.  Today’s session is going to give you the opportunity to discuss the program openly and honestly.  We welcome your comments, both positive and areas you feel may need improvement.  It is important that you know your input is used to help us better organize program meetings and activities for future families. I want everyone to speak freely during our discussion.  To help guide the conversation, I am going to ask some questions, please feel free to respond to any question you choose. 

1) How do you feel about the Fathers and Sons Project?

2) What have you gained from the program?

3) Do you feel the program has helped you better understand your relationship with your son/father?

4) Have you noticed an increase in the amount of time you spend with each other (not including actual time in the program)?

5) What are some things that you know about each other now that you did not know before participating in the program?

6) What things about the program do you feel have been the most helpful?

7) Are there areas about the program that you feel could be improved to better assist you in developing a stronger relationship with your son/father?

8) Are there specific topics that we have not covered that you feel would be helpful?

9) Would you recommend the program to a friend or family member?  If so, what would you tell them about the program?

Thank you for your honest responses and suggestions for improving the program.  Now I am going to give you a sheet for you to write down comments you may want others to know about the program.  These comments may appear on things like our brochure or website.  Please return your comments to me before you leave today.

